
Hi there, this is Dr. Shawn A. Rudkin and Mrs. Mindy Rudkin.  We've owned a nice investment 

property (10 unit one bedrooms) in Malheur County for the past ten years.  The HB 2004-A 

would be highly detrimental to our area as well as the entire state. Please vote no! 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


